Christian Life Academy
Grade 5 Summer Reading 2019

Dear Parent of an incoming 5 grader,

While summier is a time for your child to relax and play with friends, it should also
be a time to curl up with a good book and read. Summer reading is not only
enjoyable —it is a must.

Studies have shown that when children read each day they learn to read faster
and improve comprehension skills. If children don't read for a month or two, they
are likely to lose a great deal of the progress they have made during the year.
Children who read during the summer start school ready to continue their
progress and adapt more quickly to their grade level curriculum.

During the summer we expect our 5™ graders to read and enjoy books. The
students are expected attempt to read the Summer Reading Challenge. Please see
the attached.

'm looking forward to seeing you in August!

[n His Service,
Mrs. Mitcheli




Grades 3-5 Summer Reading

Challenge
1 A book published this year

0 A book with a one-word title

o A book with a yellow cover
o A book by Roald Dahl

1 A book about a holiday

0 A book with an animal as the main
character

0 A book set in Summer

o A biography

o A book chosen by a sibling or friend

0 A book set in another era

o A book first in a series

0 A graphic novel




